
Attention Angus Exhibitors on the HILL 
 

The following information sheet explains procedures for the check-in process for the open & 
junior Angus shows. 
 
Check-in Time:  8 a.m., Monday, January 11 

We will start with all NWSS Angus Sale Bulls; then check in by aisle, starting with the 
aisle furthest from the sale arena. A regional manager will hand you your animal exhibitor 
cards and then you can check-in at that time. 

  
Check-in must be completed by 11 a.m. Monday. 

 
Location: Aisle next to the Beef Palace Auction Arena.   Look for Association staff.   
 
Check-in Process: 

 We will only check tattoos if the paper has not been previously stamped at another show. 

 Do NOT come to check-in until you have been handed a check-in card for every animal 

by the Regional Managers at your stalls. 

 All bulls must come through the processing area for scrotal measurements to be taken. 

 If your papers are stamped from another show, bring only your stamped registration 

paper AND the check-in card handed to you by the Regional Managers. 

 If your papers are NOT stamped, bring the original registration paper(s), check-in card & 

the animal(s) to the check-in area. 

 Tattoo (or other accepted permanent identification mark) must be legible and match the 

registration paper. 

 Sale bulls will be tagged and weighed at this time. 

 Show day weights will be taken on both open class bulls and females (not cow-calf pairs). 

 PLEASE TURN YOUR HERDSMAN BALLOT IN AT CHECK IN! 

  
Exhibitor Numbers Distribution: Tuesday afternoon, all exhibitors are responsible to pick up 

their exhibitor numbers "back tags" for each animal in the show from the Angus office (in 
Stadium Arena concourse). Show programs will also be available at that time. If you do 
not receive the proper number of cards, let an American Angus Association 
representative know immediately. 

 
Show Day: All bulls and females must be weighed in the barns prior to coming to the line-up 
area and entering the show ring. No coloring agents or chin straps are allowed.  No aerosol is 
allowed in the line-up area.  

 

QUESTIONS:  Contact Jaclyn Clark at 717.372.5363 or Jay Nordhausen 308.289.1548 


